
CIRCULAR 

 

IIS/JED/PRL/2024-25/25                                                                                                                             Date: June 10, 2024 

 

Subject: Fee Payment Facility during Summer Vacation 2024 
 
Dear Parents,  

In order to facilitate fee remittance during the Summer Vacation commencing from Sunday, July 07, 2024 to Thursday, 

August 29, 2024, the following arrangements/options are available to pay the school fee: 

1. Pay through Payment Gateway using the link https://www.iisjed.org/ or 

2. Pay at the Fee Counter Boys’ Section from 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM (From Sunday to Thursday & Saturday). 

Note: 

 The fee counters will remain closed from Sunday, June 16, 2024 to Saturday, June 22, 2024 on account of the Haj & 
Eid holidays and will resume regular operations on Sunday, June 23, 2024. 
 

 The Girls’ Section fee counter will remain closed during the Summer Vacation. 
 
 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                  
                 

 
                                                                                                                                                      

 
Copy to:  

 VP-GS 
 COE & VP-BS-i/c  
 FO 
 AO 
 All the HMs & HM – i/c 
 Supervisor – KG  
 Office Superintendent 
 System Administrator 
 Accounts / Estate / Transport Section 
 All the students 
 School Website 
 SMC for information 

  

https://www.iisjed.org/

